
 
 
 
Lower Walditch Play Area and Orchard 
C/o:  Jan Parker 
 

 
 
 

18th January 2023 
 
Dear Jan 
 
RE: CORONATION OF CHARLES III ON 6TH MAY 2023 
  
I am writing to you to ask if you are considering an event to celebrate the coronation of 
Charles III.  If so, Parish Council funds can be made available to subsidise your activity from 
our grants budget up to a maximum of £500.   
 
Please supply your bank sort code and bank account number when replying. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tan Cox 
Clerk - Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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